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Peter Vetch

From: David Broschomb [David.Broschomb@fleurets.com]
Sent: 16 June 2011 11:34
To: 'peter@vetch.co.uk'
Subject: Re: The Buck Inn

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

A new occupant will move in on 7th July 
Two weeks for clean up should see open late July 
David  
 
David Broschomb MICBA  
Hotels North  
Fleurets  
 
0113 234 0304  
07787 347182  
 
*sent by Blackberry* 

From: Peter Vetch  
To: David Broschomb  
Sent: Thu Jun 16 11:18:26 2011 

Subject: FW: The Buck Inn  
Dear Mr Broschomb, 

 

Further, to the email below – have you any information you can provide on what is going on with the Buck – even if 

it is that the situation is unchanged 

 

Many thanks 

 

Peter 

 

 

Peter Vetch 

Office:   +44 (0) 1756 761155 
Mobile:  +44 (0) 7802 350699 
www.petervetch.com 

 

 

 

From: Peter Vetch [mailto:peter@vetch.co.uk]  

Sent: 10 June 2011 08:09 
To: 'David Broschomb' 

Subject: The Buck Inn 
Importance: High 

 

Dear Mr Broschomb, 

 

I am fully aware of your dislike of rumour and gossip, nonetheless a number of people locally  “have heard” that 

new landlords have been nominated for the Buck and that they will take over on the 7
th

 July, re-opening at the end 

of the month. Can you confirm that this is the case, or – better still – let me have a statement which I can put on the 

village website. 
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If it is true, please could you also forward this email to the new landlords, and suggest to them that they themselves 

might like to make some sort of announcement via the web-site, which they can do by emailing me. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Regards 

 

Peter 

 

Peter Vetch 

Office:   +44 (0) 1756 761155 
Mobile:  +44 (0) 7802 350699 
www.petervetch.com 
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